CENTERVILLE SISTER CITY COMMITTEE
NOTES FROM MEETING AT 1 p.m., at the library
JUNE 5, 2018

June 5 several members of the Sister City Committee met with Emily Schluter, German
teacher from Centerville High School, who has consented to restart the GAPP student
exchanges starting in 2020.

The plan will be for 10-15 students who will host in Centerville homes during the school
year and then travel to Bad ZWischenahn after Centerville is out for spring and
Germany is still finishing up the year. Dates will be confirmed at a later time.

Emily is in contact with Steffi in Germany, and both are excited to plan these
exchanges. The job of the Sister City Committee will be to co-ordinate field trips, a
welcoming party, and a final party while the German students spend at least 2 weeks in
school at Centerville and maybe a third week traveling (usually Washington, D. C. or
New York City. We will also assist with transportation if needed.

These exchanges make quite an impact on the students on both sides of the Ocean.
They are the international travelers of the future. As we continue these exchanges, we
will be embarking on our 6™ student exchange. They will be biannual events.

Respectfully submitted,
Carolyn Basford for Mary Pizza




